Please note the following
scheduling announcements:

e Our Noon Meal has moved back to a take-out only
format. At this time, meals are offered Monday,
Wednesday and Friday and can be picked up hot
between 11:30-11:45am at our front desk.
Participants must wear a mask and walk in the
building to our front desk (drive through service is
no longer available).

e Our Clam Bake on Sept. 24 is now an outdoor only
event. In the event of rain, the event will be
cancelled and registrants will be contacted.

e The Help Yourself to Healthy Living Program
scheduled for 9/20 has been moved to a virtual
only format. Please visit the “virtual
programming” page on our website
www.generationsofiv.org to register.

e As a friendly reminder we follow Souderton Area
School District for weather related closings and
delays.



